
Peace Regional Outreach Campus 

Newsletter 

Important Dates: 
 
June 3 - Mental Wellness 
Day 
 
June 7 - No classes - Staff 
Professional Development 
 
June 16 - Awards  
Ceremony and BBQ 
 
June 21 - Last Day to  
Submit Modules 
 
June 25 - Last Day of  
Classes 
 
June 28 - Operational Day 
for Staff 
 
August 30 - Classes begin 
for students 

June 2021 

Peace Regional Outreach Campus   PH:780-624-5534   FAX: 780-624-45545 
9610-94 Avenue     WEBSITE: www.peaceregionaloutreach.ca 
 Peace River, AB                              EMAIL: peaceoutreach@prsd.ab.ca                           
T8S 1J1      FACEBOOK: Peace Regional Outreach Campus       
 

Staff: 
 
Clyde Green—Principal 
Terry Dashcavich—Teacher (Social Studies) 
Donna Krammer—Teacher  (ELA) 
Lynn Munden—Teacher (Math / Science) 
Candace Loughlin – Office Manager 
Terri Bulldog— Indigenous Support Worker 
Jody Still – Educational Assistant 
Lisa Yakemchuk—Educational Assistant / LAN 
Tech 
Lorena Coombes—Counsellor 
 

Classes resume for 
students on  

Monday, August 
3oth.  Check our 

webpage and  
Facebook page for 
information about  

registration.   
See you then! 

http://www.peaceregionaloutreach.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/Peace-Regional-Outreach-Campus-289763047876154/
https://www.facebook.com/fhschool.ab.ca/


June is Indigenous History Month 
 

The Voices from Here education guide offers classroom activities to explore the 
stories of First Nations, Inuit, and Métis participants in the Voices from Here oral 
history series. The series and activities explore questions related to Indigenous 
Peoples in Canada and ask students to explore oral histories and memory as  
educational resources to build understanding and challenge traditional historical 
narratives.  

 

Visit their  website:  https://www.historicacanada.ca/
content/voices_from_here/trailer-english 
 

 

Kenojuak Ashevak was the first woman to be 
involved with the printmaking shop at Cape 
Dorset. She went on to become one of the best 
known Inuit artists in the world. Watch her 
story and others on our Indigenous Peo-
ples playlist.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=wypPbnRee0Y&list=PL1848FF9428CA9A
4A&index=14 

https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=283d2fe872&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=57b295c30c&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=e528c09159&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=54fc2b35e3&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=62fe8ad11e&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=62fe8ad11e&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=8ad3f713ac&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=8ad3f713ac&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=ec687a024e&e=3c85f93664
https://www.historicacanada.ca/content/voices_from_here/trailer-english
https://www.historicacanada.ca/content/voices_from_here/trailer-english
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=e0f55f54cb&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=1e0e365600&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=9c21f98a93&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=9c21f98a93&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=5a2ca696c6&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=f24dd99ce4&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=f24dd99ce4&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=e7491af079&e=3c85f93664
https://historicacanada.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b239f6d4c109489e40480d52&id=e7491af079&e=3c85f93664
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wypPbnRee0Y&list=PL1848FF9428CA9A4A&index=14
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wypPbnRee0Y&list=PL1848FF9428CA9A4A&index=14
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wypPbnRee0Y&list=PL1848FF9428CA9A4A&index=14


PowerSchool Student and Parent Portal 

 
Sign up to use the PowerSchool Parent Portal and have in-
stant access to your child's assignment and test marks, at-
tendance, report card history, and more!  
 
Sign up by clicking the waffle button (square button with 9 
boxes inside) on the top right-hand side of the divisional  
website, or any of our school websites, and choose 
"Powerschool Student and Parent Portal". 
 
https://prsd.powerschool.com/public/  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://prsd.powerschool.com/public/


 





Postcards of Supporting Agencies 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 













Calendar and Important Dates for June 

A reminder to students that there are no final exams in your 
courses this spring.  Do your best in completing course work 

and unit quizzes.   



 
Superintendent’s Message 

 
Thank You  

 
As we approach the end of the 2020-2021 school year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for 
your contributions to education. It certainly has been an interesting and challenging year as we continually adjust 
to the changing landscape of the pandemic.  
 
First and foremost I wish to thank our students. We recognize the uncertainty the pandemic brings to the lives of 
our students and you all deserve to be commended for your resiliency, adaptation, and dedication to your studies. 
To our graduates, we are very proud of each one of you and wish you all the best in your future endeavors. We 
know this is not the way you imagined graduation to be, and my heart goes out to you. To all our students, please 
know that the positive impact you have in your school, community and society is far-reaching and makes a differ-
ence. I am very humbled by the countless examples of collective and personal accomplishment, growth, school, 
and community spirit demonstrated this school year, especially during these challenging times. 
 
Thank you to our parents, guardians and family members for your outstanding support and involvement. The way 
our families have rallied together to support learning at home, to provide child care, and to support one another is 
absolutely incredible. The COVID-19 pandemic has shown us what we can accomplish when we work together 
and our families deserve to be commended for their tireless efforts to support students learning at home. The pan-
demic has certainly caused a variety of stressors to our lives and for our parents who are already juggling many 
roles and responsibilities, thank you. I recognize and appreciate the time, sacrifice, coordination and effort you 
have and are all making.   
 
To our staff, thank you. You continue to rise to the occasion in your dedication and flexibility in ensuring students 
are supported whether that be at-home or in-person, and for so many of our staff, this means both. Your resiliency, 
creativity, dedication and adaptability are noticed and is very appreciated. It has been a learning curve for all of us 
and the ways in which our staff throughout the division are collaborating and supporting one another is a true ex-
ample of our mission statement “Learning together, success for all.”  Every role in the division has a direct impact 
on student learning and success and I am so grateful for the care, support and guidance that I see demonstrated eve-
ry day in the division.  
 
Thank you to our community members and organizations. We are very grateful for your involvement and participa-
tion in education. Your support and involvement shows our students the importance of teamwork and community 
spirit – very important attributes that will serve them for all of their lives. We are very thankful for your time spent 
volunteering, providing input, advocating, and forming partnerships throughout our school division that brings in-
creased opportunities for students and increases community and school spirit. Your support is significant and very 
much appreciated.  
 
In closing, I would like to extend my deepest appreciation to all our school communities for their commitment to 
the division over the years. As I move toward retirement starting at the end of August, I have been spending a lot 
of time reflecting and counting my blessings for the many relationships and partnerships formed over the years. I 
will miss you all and I wish you all a wonderful summer.  
  

 

 

 

 

Paul Bennett 
Superintendent of Schools 
Peace River School Division No. 10 

 



June Safety Message – Sun Safety 
 
 

Summer means longer days, warmer temperatures and lots of outdoor activities! This 
can lead to many hours spent outside increasing the chance for heat-related illness. To 
protect yourself from the sun apply sunscreen often, take breaks during activity, stay  
hydrated and wear lightweight clothing.  
 
Please visit the following websites for further information on sun and summer safety: 

https://www.redcross.ca/training-and-certification/first-aid-tips-and-resources/first-
aid-tips/heat-related-emergencies-staying-cool-and-hydrated-in-canadian-
summers 

https://www.nsc.org/home-safety/tools-resources/seasonal-safety/summer/heat 
https://www.parentscanada.com/family-life/summer-safety-101/ 
https://www.getprepared.gc.ca/cnt/rsrcs/sfttps/tp201407-en.aspx 

 
Have a great summer! 
 
David Smith  
Safety & Wellness Coordinator 

 

 

Spotlight on Health & Safety  

https://www.redcross.ca/training-and-certification/first-aid-tips-and-resources/first-aid-tips/heat-related-emergencies-staying-cool-and-hydrated-in-canadian-summers
https://www.redcross.ca/training-and-certification/first-aid-tips-and-resources/first-aid-tips/heat-related-emergencies-staying-cool-and-hydrated-in-canadian-summers
https://www.redcross.ca/training-and-certification/first-aid-tips-and-resources/first-aid-tips/heat-related-emergencies-staying-cool-and-hydrated-in-canadian-summers
https://www.nsc.org/home-safety/tools-resources/seasonal-safety/summer/heat
https://www.parentscanada.com/family-life/summer-safety-101/
https://www.getprepared.gc.ca/cnt/rsrcs/sfttps/tp201407-en.aspx


 

Things are starting to wind down here at Peace Regional Outreach Campus and students are work-
ing extra hard to complete courses before the end of June.  The pandemic demanded we make some 
changes in how we do business, but we have adapted and made it safely through.  Let’s keep fin-
gers crossed that the required percentage of people receive vaccinations, and that Alberta Health 
Services lifts some restrictions.   For August, we are looking forward to a fresh start and a safe en-
vironment where students and staff can return to a normal routine and interact with activities as we 
did before the arrival of this virus. 
 
Dr. Paul Bennett, our current superintendent, is retiring this August and he will be replaced by Mr. 
Adam Murray.  Dr. Bennett has been a strong advocate of both the Peace Regional Outreach Cam-
pus and the Fairview and Area Learning Store (which he helped start up) and has supported the 
large number of students that have successfully completed their educational journey.  We wish him 
all the best in his retirement and look forward to working closely with Mr. Murray as we move for-
ward.   
 
Our graduation activities this year will be impacted by the AHS guidelines, but we will be recog-
nizing our students in the safest way we can.  I would like to congratulate them on reaching this 
very important milestone and to thank our staff for helping them get there.  We will be posting 
more information on our school webpage and Facebook page.   
 
I would like to thank our staff– Terri Lynn Bulldog, Lorena Coombes, Terry Dashcavich, Agnes 
Gagne, Donna Krammer, Candace Loughlin, Yolanda Mora-Fallas, Dave Matilpi, Lynn Munden, 
Linda Stevens, Jody Still, and Lisa Yakemchuk - for their support this year.  When I signed on as 
principal last year, I was not sure of how things would go.  We have had many great discussions 
about Outreach practices and procedures and I have learned a lot.  The most important topic in any 
discussion was how we could best support our students.   
 
Next year, the principal at the Outreach will be Mr. Saxon Butte.  He is taking on the role as Dis-
trict Principal for the new Virtual Education Program in Peace River School Division.  He will be 
overseeing the teaching staff at Central Office, the Peace Home Learning Connection, and the pro-
gramming for High School Hutterite Colony students, in addition to his duties at the Outreach.  We 
look forward to working with Mr. Butte and I am sure he will be a great addition to our dedicated 
staff. 
 
 
Clyde Green 
Principal 
Peace Regional Outreach Campus 


